
DEPARTMENT OF BENGALI 
TRIP TO SANTINIKETAN (20th – 21st May 2023) 

Bengali Department organized a trip to Santiniketan with 24 students of Semester 6 Honours 

and 3 faculty members on 20th May 2023 and came back on 21st May 2023. It was an enjoyable, 

wonderful and of course worthy & enriching experience. We were lodged at Bharat Sevasram 

in Muluk. There were many activities including a Tribal Children's School. We are really 

grateful to our professors, Sri Bansari Haldar of Political Science Department and Sri Arijit 

Baidya of Sanskrit Department. Their assistance in planning the tour and their co-operation 

really moved us and our students. It was a meaningful visit for the students. We are really 

grateful and want to give thanks to our teacher-in-charge Dr. Uma Ray Srinivasan for her full 

support for this trip. 

 

 

 



The Department of Bengali, Victoria Institution (College) organised BASANTA 

UTSAB on 28th March, 2023 at the Keshub Memorial Hall. 

The students presented an excellent cultural 

programme. The TIC Dr. Uma Ray Srinivasan and faculty members of the college 

along with other students of the department enjoyed the programme. 

 

 
 

 



Observance of INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY & world poetry day:  

Department of Bengali, Victoria Institution (College) 

on 24th march, 2023 the department of Bengali 

cELEbRATED ThE INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY 

TOGETHER WITH WORLD poetry day at Keshub 

MEMORIAL HALL OF THE COLLEGE.  

A TALK WAS ORGANISED BY THE DEPARTMENT UNDER 

THE TITLE: 

“NAREE O KABITA”. 

 

THE SPEAKER WAS MS. BIJAYLAKSHMI BARMAN, eminent ELOCUTIONIST & THEATRE ARTIST.  

Tic dr. Uma ray srinivasan was present in the programme. Students of the department 

and the faculty members of the college enjoyed the enriching lecture very much. 

 



   
 

 
 

Celebration of Teachers’ Day 5
th

 September 2022 

 

The students of 5
th

 and 3
rd

 Semester of the Bengali Department, Victoria 

Institution College organized a lively and colourful cultural program on the 

occasion of Teachers’ Day. 
 

  



 
 

       
 

 
 
 

 

 

Farewell and Saradiya Programme 
 

The Students of 5th and 3rd Semester of Bengali Department organized 

Farewell and Saradiya program on the eve of puja vacation 27.09.2022. 

  



      
 

 
 

Parent-Teacher Meeting 
 

The Bengali Department organized Parent-Teacher meeting of 3rd 

and 5th Semester on 10.12.2022. 

  



 
 

 
 

Teacher’s Achievement 

 

Department of Bengali, Gourbanga University, organized a two-day 

International Seminar between 14 to 15
th

 December, 2022. The topic 

of the Seminar was “150 Years Celebration of Public Theatre : 

Looking Back”.  

 

Dr. Sukriti Lahori Sinha, Associate Professor of Department of 

Bengali, Victoria Institution College delivered her lecture on Theatre 

at Gourbanga University, Malda on 14.12.2022. 

  



 
 

 
 

Lecture Delivered 

 

Dr. Sukriti Lahori Sinha, Associate Professor of Department of 

Bengali, Victoria Institution College, delivered a lecture in a 

prestigious Seminar, organized by The Nikhil Banga Sahitya 

Sammelon (Centenary Celebration of 1922-2022) on 27
th

 December, 

2022 at the Sister Nivedita University Campus. 


